
Redwood League Minutes for May 19, 
2002 
 

Info from District 2 Board meeting 
 
District Cup Dates for Fall-2002 
U15-U19 Oct 5-6 
U11-U14 Nov 23-24 (weekend before Thanksgiving) 
U10 Unknown at this time 
 
Fees are going up 
Premier League = $1050 
State Cup = $350 
Association Cup and Tide Cup = $250 
 

Redwood League Info 
 
Coaching Courses 
Palo Alto Soccer Club is offering E and F courses in June, check the PASC website. 
 
Redwood League will hold an E/D course Fri-Sat-Sun Jul 12-14 plus Jul 19-21. If you will 
have a U16 Class 1 team by next year, then you should get on the licensing track NOW, 
as you can only get one upgrade per year. The license progression is F -> E -> E/D -> D. 
By Fall-2003, anyone coaching Class 1 team U1 or older will have to have an E/D license. 
Note that you must have a Coaching E license and a USSF Level 8 Referee license to take 
the E/D course. They might allow you to take the referee class after the coaching class. 
 
Jul 15-19 BSC available for classes 
 
Referee Stuff 
Javier Pulido of the new Hillsdale Football club has volunteered to become the referee 
coordinator. The rest of the board will meet with him by the next meeting in order to 
confirm him. We have had a number of problems this spring with red cards. There have 
been more than 2 instances involving referee abuse. Also had one case this spring of a 
forged birth certificate. Note that coaches, parents, and players will be held responsible 
for forgeries. 
 
Fall Registration 
Make sure you fill out the Redwood League Release forms if you want to play in the 
Abronzino (district 2 class 1) or the Delgado (district 2 class 3) playing leagues. All 
release requests have to be submitted with the reg packet to registrar Alysia Cappa no 
later than Sat June-15. 
 
Lilia Lopez announced she has 3-5 new teams for a new club in Redwood City, and that 
she will be club registrar. 
 
Fields 
Javier Pulido's Hillsdale club submitted a proposal for them to host two fields at Hillsdale 
HS for Saturday Abronzino games and Sunday Hillsdale/independent games if RWL will 
contribute $4,000 for the fall-2002 season. The meeting attendees authorized the Board 
to investigate and approve to move forward, once Terry Pipp has confirmed that either 
Abronzino or SPL will be willing to schedule games at those two fields. 


